
  

   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

CHOIR TOUR TO GHENT, BELGIUM - Thursday 9 February Monday 13 February 2017 

 

I am writing to confirm that your son has a place on the Choir tour to Ghent, Belgium. The final cost of the trip is 

£500.00 and the payment instalment dates are as follows:  

•  £100.00 by 24 March 2016  

•  £150.00 by 30 June 2016  

•  £150.00 by 31 October 2016PAYMENTS:  

Please pay online via: www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk (link codes are 

only needed for online account set up) 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Fay  

Head Music  

caf@bws.wilts.sch.uk 


